
SPOH (rev. 2/08) 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (“RFI”) 

Department of Health (“DOH”), Child and Adolescent Mental Health Division (“CAMHD”) 
Girls’ Residential Treatment  

Request for Proposals (“RFP”) No. DOH-CAMHD-460-20-02 

Purpose of this RFI: 

To obtain community input in preparation for developing an RFP. 

Other: _______________________________________________ 

The CAMHD is interested in contracting with a private provider agency for addition residential 
treatment services for youth with emotional/behavioral challenges who are female or identify 
as female.  Interested parties are invited to attend a RFI meeting to discuss the needs of these 
youth in Hawaiʻi and possible services to address these needs. The purpose of the meeting is to 
identify provider interest, discuss potential services that could be provided, and discover any 
concerns regarding contracting for this type of service. The RFI meeting will be held at the 
CAMHD Diamond Head Health Center, 3627 Kilauea Avenue, Room 101, Honolulu, Hawaii 
96816 on Tuesday, October 29, 2019 from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  This meeting will also be 
conducted via video-teleconference through Zoom.  If you are interested in joining via Zoom, 
please contact CAMHD Provider Relations Specialist Carol Evans (808 733-9857) 
carol.evans@doh.hawaii.gov.    

Interested parties are also invited to submit comments and/or questions to: 

Lesley A. Slavin, Ph.D. 
Chief Psychologist 
Child and Adolescent Mental Health Division 
Hawaii State Department of Health 
3627 Kilauea Avenue, Rm. 101 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96816 
lesley.slavin@doh.hawaii.gov 

The deadline for submitting comments and/or questions is 5:00 p.m. on November 15, 2019. 

Participation in this RFI is optional and not required in order to respond to any subsequent 
procurement the purchasing agency may take.  Neither the purchasing agency nor the 
interested party responding has any obligation under the RFI.  
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